
  

  

Health and Wellbeing and Partnerships Scrutiny Committee 

14 October, 2019 

Consideration of the call in. 

Cllr Kearon stated that the Labour group were not opposed to CCTV and were 

in agreement that CCTV had a role in keeping residents safe.  However, to 

ensure that the proposed course of action was value for money and that the 

Borough Council would be entering into a partnership with Stoke-on-Trent City  

Council and considered that the details of the scheme should be explored in 

more detail by the Health and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee and the Finance, 

Assets and Performance Scrutiny Committee. 

The Leader informed the committee that the Borough Council had undertaken 

a thorough review of existing CCTV provision with the assistance of key 

stakeholders, including the BID who had contributed £40k to the total cost of 

£80k . 

In response to the points raised, it was explained that a legal framework  

agreement would include procurement , commissioning and performance 

management. 

The Leader assured the committee that both FAP and HWP would be kept 

informed.  
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